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Here is a “once upon a time” moment 

brought to you by your Centennial 

Committee: 
 

Christmas Pageant and Party 

1945 
 

Christmas Pageants have always been a 

part of church life. 
 

In 1945, the children performed Why the 

Chimes Rang as part of a special program 

in preparation for Christmas. Interspersed 

with Christmas Carols, they told the 

famous story by Raymond McAlden about 

the realization that the most valuable gift 

we can give to the Christ Child is love and 

compassion for his people. 
 

Note the  “Announcements,” the blurb at 

the end of the bulletin, outlining the 

Christmas Eve service, complete with 

special music. Things haven’t changed that 

much in oe hundred years! 
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